Lumberton High School

Mighty Raider Band

January 19, 2010 
Region 10 Band Directors:

I would like to thank you for allowing Lumberton High School to serve as your host for the 2008-09 Solo & Ensemble Contests.  We will do our best to provide you with the finest atmosphere possible for the contests.

Please find enclosed a map of our campus.  The judges’ room assignments are marked on the map.  The contest office will be in room A103.  Comment sheets may be picked up in room A102.

Middle School – Winds warm-up will be in the cafeteria Friday and Saturday.  Percussion warm-up will be in Band Hall C.
High School – Winds/Percussion warm-up will be in the cafeteria Friday and Saturday.  There will not be a percussion warm-up room for the high school contest. 

Medium Ensemble Warm-up will be in Band Hall B.  Percussion Equipment available in Med. Ens. warm-up and performance rooms will include:  bass drum, tympani, chimes and xylophone.  

DO NOT LEAVE ANY EQUIPMENT IN THE MUSIC BUILDING HALLWAY.  IF IT IS NOT BEING USED IN PERFORMANCE ROOMS, IT SHOULD BE OUTSIDE OR RETURNED TO YOUR EQUIPMENT TRUCK!!  ANY EQUIPMENT FOUND IN THE HALLWAY WILL BE MOVED OUTSIDE.
We will provide directors’ lounges with complimentary food and drinks.  A bus drivers’ lounge will be provided also.  Concessions for the students will be sold in the cafeteria.

All buses need to park in the student parking lot on the north side of the building.  Buses should enter the parking lot through the entrance north of the tennis courts.  Entrance to the building will be through the main hall doors near the student parking lot. If you have any questions, please call.  The band hall number is (409)923-7858.  

Thanks again for allowing us to serve as your host.  Best of luck to you and your students.

Sincerely,
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Ross Boothman

Band Director

